Communication

Learning story folders

Each child has a folder where examples of his/her work are kept along with photos and records. These are called "Learning Story Folders". The children feel ownership of their very special folder. These will be sent home at the end of each term for families to see and make comment on. These are given to you when your child leaves Preschool.

Communication with families

Photos are taken every Kindy session and these are then forwarded onto the parents weekly or daily, to show the learning occurring during each day. These form a component of the Learning Story about your child's year at preschool.

We look forward to working with you.

If you have any concerns, please see us and we will work it through together.